MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle. Executive Secretary

P <
FROM: M. J. Brodie. Presimg_@“ﬂ%
DATE: June 11, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0343
Corrective Bill 2009

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill #09-0343,
which makes a series of technical corrections to the City Code. It is critical that the City Code be
as accurate and “user friendly” as possible and this Bill will help to clarify many sections ot the
City Code. The BDC respectfully recommends a favorable consideration of this Bill.

ce: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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